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Edward 
For reading and ordering the 

days of the week successfully. 
Well Done! 

Issue 14 

We have jumped right back into it this term and have already started some wonderful activities. The 
weather is starting to feel even more wintery and we are just about getting over the excitement of 

seeing a few snowflakes this week. Last week, instead of a newsletter, you should have all received  a 
copy of the spring overview. This will tell you all of our new topics across all subjects. We also have 

other curriculum information available on the school website.  

Shape 
We have started our new topic. 
Children have had a great time 
exploring shape and learning a 

lot of new vocabulary.  

Forest school 
It has been wonderful to ease ourselves back into the school term with forest school. It is an ex-
cellent experience for the children and is great to see them so content and happy to be learning 
outside. The children have been coming out very muddy but luckily have been wrapped up well so 

that they are able to enjoy every moment, despite the cold. Thank you to all parents that are help-
ing and making it possible. Tea and biscuits are always here for our volunteers.   

Perform Drama  
This week Perform Dra-

ma came in and ran a 
workshop for the chil-

dren. Great fun was had 
by all. Please see the 

leaflet if you are inter-
ested in signing up.   

Ocean Meets Sky 
Our new class book for the 
next few weeks is ‘Ocean 
meets Sky’ by The Fan 

Brothers. This week we re-
ceived a very special box 
labelled ‘Grandpa’s stuff’. 
We used these interesting 
items to help us to gather 
information on the charac-

ter in the story.  


